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Please support SB210.  With so much controversy over integrity of our voting system, 

our state and our country really need to have the most secure and fair system of 

voting.  There is so much room for fraud with mail-in voting.  Going back to vote in 

person would go a long way to bring back voter confidence that our elections were 

fair to all candidates.  


